
Antonine Primary School 

Homework Guidance – August 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Homework this year will be available from week beginning 28th August which is next week. 

P2-7 

Pupils will be added to their new class Teams tile. Reminder instructions on how to access this will be sent 
with this letter and homework will be assigned every two weeks and will be online.  

Pupil homework tasks will be in the assignment sections. Pupils will come home with a Homework jotter 
today. Homework sheets do not need to be printed out – pupils just write their answers in their jotter. 
Once this is complete, take a photo and post in the assignment section.  

Homework jotters stay at home all the time and do not need to come back to school. 

Children will be given two weeks to complete homework tasks in recognition that other outside school 
activities play important parts in their lives. An extended time for completion helps a child develop skills of 
time management and responsibility. 

We would strongly encourage that all children are given the opportunity to read with, to, or under the 
supervision of, an interested and supportive adult as part of their daily homework. 

Signing onto Microsoft Teams is easy and pupils can access this on a downloaded Microsoft Teams app or 
through the internet. To sign on pupils, need to use their Glow username and password. A copy of all the 
usernames and passwords your child will need will be inside their homework jotter. 

Teams should not be used to ask the teacher questions about the homework or as a communication 
between yourself and the teacher. Pupils can speak to each other in an appropriate way and share some of 
their own homework successes however this will be monitored and pupils will be taught to understand the 
need to use this platform in an appropriate way. 

Primary 1 

For Term 1, P1 pupils will have homework in a homework jotter with the expected tasks. P1 pupils learn 
through play and a lot of the tasks will reflect this nature. Pupils will bring their jotters back to school at 
the end of the two weeks for the teacher to share with them. Please see further info in your homework 
jotter from the teacher. 

P1 pupils will be added to a Teams class for Term 2, homework will be shared digitally and work will be 
completed at home but posted on the Teams pages as above. Further information on this will be shared at 
the P1 workshop. 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation. 

Mrs McLaughlin, Headteacher 


